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Conservation Commission 

AGENDA 

Tuesday, October 16, 2018 at 7pm 

Boscawen Municipal Complex

 
 

Planning & 

Community 
Development Staff 

 

Alan H. Hardy 
Planning & Community 
Development Director 

 
Kellee Jo Easler 
Planning & Community 
Development Assistant 

 
Linda Chandonnet 
Planning & Community 
Development Clerk 

   Regular Business: 

 

 Open by Chair 

 Roll call 

 Review and Acceptance of the minutes of prior meeting minutes 

 Accountant’s Report 

 Town Forest Update 

 

 

New Business: 

 7pm Bid Opening – Charles Niebling 

 INRS review of Intent to Cuts & Matrix Site Factors- Request of Services for Assessing 

• Seeking approval for Conservation to pay for services with 2019 Budget 

 New Easements 

 Permits and reviews 

 

Next Meeting: November 20, 2018 at 7pm. 

 
 

If you are unable to attend please call or e-mail Linda at 753.9188 Ext. 321 

lchandonnet@townofboscawen.org, Kellee at 753-9188 ext. 309, 

keasler@townofboscawen.org 
 

 

 

 

 

The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, 
religion, age, disability, marital or family status. Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer. 
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